
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 8862/24 
 
11th April 2024 
  

Deputy Paul Donnelly 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Donnelly 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 8862/24 –  To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons that attended each 

outpatients clinic at CHI Temple Street in 2023 and to-date in 2024, in tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
enclosed.  
 
Please note that 2024 data is up to the 14th of March 2024 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Charlotte O Dwyer 

Directorate Lead CDA 

Email: charlotte.odwyer@cuh.ie  
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